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1. Important activities, projects or events since last FAI General Conference:   

  
IPC Plenary decided to establish IPETA (International Parachute Events and Tours Agency)  
to conduct professional tours. Canopy Piloting to be first tour.  

  
2. Positive and negative results: 

 
Positive: 
IPETA company established in UK, despite intransigence from FAI 
 
Negative: 
Mistrust of IPC developed following the Plenary  

  
3. Main problem(s) encountered and solutions adopted : 

  
Finance approval process not working. EAF submitted by IPC ignored.  

  
  
4. Planned activities and projects for next year : 

  
• Develop Canopy Piloting tour via IPETA 

 
• Conduct world’s biggest ever World Parachute Championships event in Dubai, Nov/Dec 

2012  
 

5. Proposals (if any) to FAI Executive Board, FAI Head Office or for the next 
General Conference : 
  
• Revise FAI structure to allow the establishment of a real International Air Sports 

Federation. 
  

6. Free reporting: 
  
N/A 
  
  
   

 
                                                                                    


